Participation in the International Seminar on Emerging Trends in Science

Date: 8th April, 2025
Number of Participants: 3 (BCA)

Three students from the department—Asmita Subba (6th semester), Jacion Rai, and Arzoo Hussain (4th semester)—participated in the "One-Day International Seminar on Emerging Trends in Science: Challenges and Opportunities" organized by the department of Chemistry. They presented a research paper titled “Synthetic Media”, exploring the implications of AI-generated content in today’s digital age. Their participation provided them valuable exposure to academic research, scientific discourse, and presentation skills. It was a significant learning opportunity, encouraging them to pursue research-oriented activities in the future and contributing to the department’s research culture.
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